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Religious education 

 

Our topic for RE is ‘being  a Christian.’ Within 
this topic we will unpicking the different 
elements involved with being a Christian and 
what it looks like in everyday life. We will do this 
through writing, art, drama and discussion. 

 

Topic- Geography 

 

In Geography this half term we are going to be 
learning all about Southern Europe and more 

specifically Itally. We will be looking at what the 
country has to offer, including the human and 
physical features, the geography and the food. 

English  
 

Our text for the first half term is ‘The Worst Witch’ by Jill Murphy. 
Through this text, children will learn all about adventure stories and 
eventually produce their own. We will be focusing on improving our 
sentence starters and using lots of description. As well as this, we will 
be developing the use of our punctuation. 

 
  

Maths  
 

In Maths, we are working on our further multiplication and division  
topic, learning strategies and techniques to multiply and divide bigger 
numbers. 
After half term we will be working on length and measurement. 
We are still working our times tables, especially our 3’s, 4’ and 8’s. 

 

Music 

 
This term we are continuing with Music tuition from 

Norfolk Music Hub and the children will be developing 
more skills in musical instruments and music 

knowledge. 

PE 

 

We will be focusing on dodgeball, learning the rules 
and how to play effectively. Year 3 will also be going 

swimming after half term.   

Computing 

 

We will be focusing on creating media and desktop 
publishing. 

 
Art 

  
This half term we will be learning all about painting. We will 
be exploring the colour chart and primary colours and 
working on mixing skills. 

  
  

 

 
DT 

 

This half term in DT we will be doing food 
technology, linking to our geography topic of Italy. 
We will be making pizza. Also we will be learning 
the history of it and analysing popular toppings 
from around the world. 

  

     PSHE 

This half term we will be learning about media 
literacy and staying safe online.  


